
 

Via E-Filing 

15 June 2016 

Kimberly Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 1st Street NE, Room 1A 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
RE: Annual Headwater Benefits Assessment for 2015 

Connecticut River Basin - Docket No. HB15-12A-96 

 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

 

In response to your request regarding the annual headwater benefits bill, the replacement value of energy 

for the Woronoco Project (P-2631) for the calendar year 2015is shown in the table below: 

 

 Generation ISO Price  Replacement 

2015 kWh **  Value of Energy 

January  630,820.00   0.07177   $    45,275.54  

February 206,780.00  0.12173   $    25,170.70  

March                         -     0.05661   $                   -    

April                         -     0.02590   $                   -    

May        138,899.00  0.02545   $      3,535.66  

June        573,484.00   0.02172   $    12,454.25  

July        548,472.00  0.02768   $    15,180.22  

August        253,757.00   0.03559   $      9,031.77  

September                         -    0.03434   $                   -    

October                         -     0.03577   $                   -    

November        265,726.00   0.02354   $      6,254.67  

December        811,049.00   0.02077   $    16,849.01  

Totals: 3,428,987.00      $133,751.82   

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Peter B. Clark 

Manager Woronoco Hydro LLC 


